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I am opposed to the approval and construction of the Northern Pass as proposed.

Despite the promises of the promoters, it offers few economic benefits to the State of New Hampshire
and its citizens. Construction employment will go to imported specialized labor with few permanent jobs
resulting. New Hampshire becomes a conduit for electrical power going to southern New England at
huge environmental sacrifice which will reduce our attraction to tourists or those seeking a rural living
experience.

Towers reaching well over 100 feet in the air are worse than unsightly in our expanses of forest lands
and hillsides. Bury the whole thing or don't build it.

Larry Twitchell
54 Highland St
Candia NH 03034-2750

603.483.0117
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